## GOOD NEWS THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

MINISTRIES NEWS FACILITIES HISTORY HOW TO HELP CONTACT APPLICATION HOME ACADEMICS



## 2018 Graduation

7/18/2018

The Graduation was held on Saturday, 5th May, It was well attended, 34 students were graduated. The graduands completed many educational programs - Skills Development, Certificate in Pastoral Ministry, Diploma in Pastoral Ministry and Bachelor of Theology. The last two programs which are accredited by the National Accreditation Board of the Ministry of Education, Ghana, were certificated by the Akrofi-Christaller Institute of Theology, Mission and Culture, which is the mentoring institution of the Seminary. For once an activity of the seminary was publicized on air. There would be another Graduation ceremony in November 2018 to clear the remaining backlog of ungraduated students. Thank you for your support.

Thomas Oduro President





## News articles

We publish news of the Seminary from time to time.

## Archives

July 2018 June 2017 November 2016

RSS Feed





Rev. Prof. Thomas Oduro, President of the Seminary, speaking to the graduates.